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Ms. Alice Knepp, Administrative Assistant
Engineering Planning and Management, Inc.
Point Wes.t Office Center
3 Speen Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Framingham, MA 01701 . TO F01A-85-23

Dear Ms. Knepp:

This is in response to your letter dated January 9,1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of
SECY-84-3788.

SECY-84-3788, " Additional Information Related to the November 6, 1984, Briefing
on the Director's 2.206 Decision on TMI-1 Emeraerry Feedwater," dated
November 26, 1984, is enclosed.

Sincerely,
_

.

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

'

Enclosure: As stated
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